
The City of Southfield will hold a public forum on septic systems and 
wells to inform residents who are not connected to city water and 
sewer systems on the care and maintenance of both.  The forum 
is set for Wednesday, October 25 at 6:30 p.m. at Levey Middle 

School (25300 W. Nine Mile Road).

The forum will feature a presentation by Oakland County Health 
Department Chief Sanitarian Christopher Strnad on the care and 
management of septic systems and wells used for drinking and 

other domestic purposes. 

City staff will also provide an overview of:
The benefits of connecting to the city sewer system; •	

Septic system maintenance tips and inspection checklist; and•	
City sewer connection costs and loan program•	

followed by Q&A.  
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